
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

Building Energy Performance Standards Task Force Meeting  

November 28, 2023 

 

A District of Columbia Building Energy Performance Standards Task Force (“BEPS Task 

Force”) meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 28, 2023, from 2:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. The 

meeting will be held virtually on the WebEx link below.  

 

The BEPS Task Force is only offering a remote meeting option. To join remotely: 

 

On a computer or mobile phone:  

https://dcnet.webex.com/dcnet/j.php?MTID=m54979c7d063e09bf051951b40b28ba62  

 

Password: 4HNjg8pmUp3 

 

By phone: 

1-650-479-3208 

Access code:  172 830 1007 

....................................... 

 

Draft Agenda  

1. Administrative Items 

2. Third-Party Verification Guidance Draft Review 

3. Continue Discussion on Legislative Recommendations 

4. Next Steps 

Background on the BEPS Task Force: 

The BEPS Task Force was established to advise the District of Columbia Department of Energy 

and the Environment (“DOEE”) on the implementation of the building energy performance 

program, recommend amendments to proposed regulations issued by DOEE, and recommend 

complementary programs or policies. (D.C. Official Code § 6-1451.09(h)(1)). On November 28, 

2023, DOEE staff will provide a briefing on guidance it is currently developing regarding third-

party benchmarking verification. Also, Task Force members will continue their discussion about 

possible administrative, regulatory, and legislative amendments to the energy benchmarking and 

BEPS programs.  

 

For more information about the BEPS Task Force or the meeting, please contact the Building 

Performance helpdesk at building.performance@dc.gov.  

 

This meeting is governed by the Open Meetings Act. Please address any questions or complaints 

arising under this meeting to the Office of Open Government at opengovoffice@dc.gov.  

https://dcnet.webex.com/dcnet/j.php?MTID=m54979c7d063e09bf051951b40b28ba62
mailto:building.performance@dc.gov

